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Smith Holly

From: Dana Furgerson <danafurgerson@gmail.com>

Sent: Tuesday, February 28, 2017 4:50 PM

To: SENR Exhibits

Subject: Oregon Needs SB 557 or HB2468

Dear Senators and Congressmen: 
Every action to lesson climate warming helps. We need to cap Oregon's greenhouse gas emissions. The Earth is 
fast careening toward a disastrous future. Oregon's actions may not be a huge influence on the amount of 
greenhouse gases contributing to climate warming, but we are contributing. Besides, we're not even on track to 
meet our projected greenhouse gas reduction goals. For the sake of our children and grandchildren and for the 
sake of our planet and all species living on it, we need to put a cap on the amount of greenhouse gases we 
release. A fee system on excess emissions and a trade system would bring in money for the state to regulate the 
emissions and to ameliorate the effects on rural and economically depressed ares of the state. Please pass SB557 
or HB2468. Cap greenhouse gases. Regulate. Establish a fee system (trade) that will prevent leakage and be fair 
to all residents of our state. 
Sincerely, 
Dana Furgerson 
Cap the Gases 
350.org Eugene 


